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Dates to Remember: 
 

Science Day- Friday 5th 
April.  

We will be doing science 
experiments in class to mark 
the end of this half term’s 
topic. Your child is welcome to 
come into school dressed as a 
scientist or something science 
related! 

 

End of Term- Friday 5th 
April  

 

School Opens- Tuesday 
23rd April  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Selection of 
Science Books 

The word of the week:   was 

Sounds of the week:  Recap of all 
Phase 3 sounds 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Mud Kitchen  

We are currently trying to update our outside 

provision. We are looing for old cake tins, baking 

trays, wooden utensils or pans. If you have any of 

the above that you no longer use please could you 

pass them on to your child’s teacher.  

 

Tapestry  

Please remember that you can also upload  any 

‘wow’ moments to tapestry.  It is lovely to see what 

the children get up to at home and they really enjoy 

talking about it in class. If you are unsure how to 

upload onto tapestry please just ask your child’s 

teacher and they will show you.  

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly Task 

 

We have been learning about 3D shapes recently. See if 
you can find any 3D shapes around your house. Ask your 
grown-up to take some pictures and upload them to 
Tapestry for us to see!  


